Kellz O'Connor

From: Cassandra Carter

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 1:10 PM
To: Kelly O'Connor

Subject: Seabrook Rec. Dept. Donation
Attachments: IMG_8485.jpg

Hello Kelly,

The Seabrook Firemen's Association has made a generous donation to the Seabrook Recreation
Department of $2,900 to be used towards camp for kids who are need of assistance this summer, We are
planning on depositing this check into our Youth Opportunity Line (005).

Please let me know what else (if anything) you need from me.

Thank You.

Cassandra Carter
Director of Recreation
Town of Seabrook
311 Lafayette Rd.
Seabrook, NH 03874

(603) 474-5746

http://www.seabrooknh.org



